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July Sales Tax Received Shows 14.8% Increase and Sets Record High  

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced an overall increase of 14.8% in 

sales taxes received for the month of July 2013 sales compared to the same month last year.  The tax from 

July sales, without any audit or other months’ adjustments, increased by a slightly higher percentage - 15%.   

“This puts total sales tax receipts for the first ten months of the fiscal year at 13.1% above the same 

period last year,” said Debi Korinchock, Chief Financial Officer. “This is continued great news for the City. 

The sales tax receipts for this month are the highest ever received by the City in a single month, topping last 

month’s previous high by $53,658.” 
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